
 
 
 
1st May 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/carers, 
 

Mansfield and Ashfield Cup Final 
 
I would like to extend a huge congratulations to our year 9/10 girls, who have successfully reached the final 
of the Mansfield and Ashfield Cup. This is the first time for 8 years that a Meden team has reached this stage 
and, of course, we are all excited about the prospect of our team playing in the final. The game is likely to be 
a tough encounter against a strong Ashfield School Team. 
 
The match will be played at Mansfield Town’s “One Call” Stadium on Wednesday 21st May, with kick off 
planned for 4.30pm. All seating will be in the main Stand and there is a small charge of £2 for adults and £1 
for U16’s and concessions. Payments will all be cash on the door. 
 
The Club have confirmed that all under 16’s should be accompanied by an adult to gain access to the stadium 
and large groups of unaccompanied minors will not be allowed access. 
 
Your support at the game would be very much appreciated and hopefully we can look forward to an exciting 
game and positive outcome, 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
 
Mr C Gibbison 
Head of PE 
 
 


